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29/10/2023  15:56:142023/3827/P SUPPRT Philip Allard and 

Louise Allard

We support the proposed extension to the application property.  The additional storey is an appropriate scale 

and height and will ensure that the property remains subordinate to its neighbours.  The proposed design and 

materials are also respectful of the character of the street.
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